Kester, Tony

'‘Sharon Seago' <sseago@centralmidlands.org>
2/14/2013 7:44:41 AM

RE:

Sharon,

I remember a conversation about pass through. | agreed to rename pass through to HCBS. Tommy has made the
change for future NGA's.

From: Sharon Seago [mailto:sseago@centralmidlands.org]
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2013 1:46 PM

To: Kester, Tony

Subject:

Have you been able to prepare our new NGA with the HCBS funds under internal instead of pass through?

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is
privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from disclosure to anyone
other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic
mail or its contents by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the
sender immediately by reply email so that we may correct our internal records.
Please then delete the original message. Thank you.
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